
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staying safe at Great Oaks  

This week, we’ve focused on the important theme of Keeping Safe, tying into our 

theme for the year: It Takes a Village. The children have been learning about the 

different people who keep us safe at home, at school, and within our community. 

Throughout the week, students participated in engaging assemblies where they 

shared their own thoughts on what safety means to them. It has been inspiring 

to see how our young learners recognise and value the importance of safety in 

their lives. These assemblies especially reinforced the message that there are 

always adults at school they can turn to when they need help or feel unsafe. 

Looking ahead, we will continue to collaborate with our community partners, 

including health professionals and local police, to strengthen our network of 

"safe people" beyond the school. Our aim is to encourage children to speak out 

whenever they feel unsafe, whether at home, at school, or out in the community. 

By working together, we ensure that our school is a secure and supportive place 

for everyone. After all, It Takes a Village to keep our children safe! 
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Great Oaks Weekly 

Coming up 

4th October – Parent / Carer Coffee 

morning on West (Vermont) site but 

all welcome 

11th October – Parent / Carer Coffee 

morning on South (Green Lane) site 

but all welcome 

16th October – Parents Evening 

Thursday 24th, Friday 25th October – 

INSET Days 

28th October – 1st November Half-

term 

Monday 4th November – INSET Day 

12th November – Futures Fayre for 

pupils / students and Parents in Year 

10 and above. More details to follow 

Friday 6th December – Christmas 

Fayre 

20th December – End of Autumn 

Term  

 

 

 

Parent Carer Coffee 

Mornings 

Friday 4th October 10.00 West 

site (Vermont Close) 

Friday 11th October 10.00 

South site (Green Lane) 

 

 

 

 

  

This week’s Attendance Challenge 
set by Max was try to be the 
Pathway with the highest 
attendance for the week. 

The winner announced in assembly 
on Friday was: Pathway 3 Key stage 
4  with 95.3% 

 

Light in Year 7 

Pupils in year 7 are studying light 
this term. They have been 
engaged in lots of light 
experiments, made lighthouses 
and P3 are visiting the Science 
Centre on Monday. 

 

Just 1 page to Great Oaks news this week 


